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SEPTEMBER 7, 2017

reVISION GRANTS AWARDED TO NEBRASKA SCHOOLS

The Nebraska Board of Education awarded reVision Grants to schools across the state to help develop Nebraska’s
talent pipelines for economic growth and workforce development while strengthening high school Career and
Technical Education (CTE) programs.  Schools will receive either Initial Grants or Action Grants.

####

David Jespersen
Public Information Officer, Nebraska Department of Education
402-471-4537
david.jespersen@nebraska.gov
@NDE_News

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

mailto:david.jespersen@nebraska.gov
https://twitter.com/NDE_News
http://www.tcpdf.org

